
GSCB Recruiter Patch Program

Exciting news! Girl Scouts of the Chesapeake Bay is 
excited to launch our Recruiter Patch Program, open to 
Girl Scouts of all ages across our council. 

There are two fun ways for Girl Scouts to earn the 
Recruiter patch:
1. Recruit a new Girl Scout (they don’t have to join your 

troop - they can join any troop in any service unit). 
They must be new to Girl Scouts and not a lapsed 
member.

2. Participate in a recruitment event.

Volunteers - We Didn’t Forget You!
We know many of you are passionate about growing our movement, and now you 
can earn the patch too!
1. Recruit a new adult volunteer (they don’t need to join your troop - they can join 

any troop in any service unit). They must be new to Girl Scouts and not a lapsed 
member.

2. Participate in a recruitment event. We encourage you to coordinate with your 
region’s New Member Engagement Specialist.

Let’s grow Girl Scouts together - one recruit at a time! Once you’ve completed the 
patch requirements, use the QR code or link below to request your patch.

*This program officially launched on August 1st, 2025. To qualify for the patch, 
new members and recruitment event participation must 
occur on or after that date.

gscb

Submit Your Patch 
Request Here

https://gschesapeakebay.wufoo.com/forms/gscb-recruiter-patch-program/
https://gschesapeakebay.wufoo.com/forms/gscb-recruiter-patch-program/

